

OFFICE OF THE BERGEN COUNTY SHERIFF

Bergen County Justice Center Hackensack, N.J. 07601 (201) 336-3500

Anthony Cureton
Sheriff

June 1, 2020

Huaxia Chinese School at Bergen (HXBG) Paramus Catholic High School 425 Paramus Road Paramus, NJ 07652

Dear HXBG President Richard Zhang & Principal Zhaofang Wang,

On behalf of the members of the Bergen County Sheriff's Office, I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere, personal thanks for your assistance during the COVID-19 pandemic.

As you can imagine, there has been a heightened level of anxiety experienced by all of our employees who continue to report for duty during this pandemic. Your generosity and willingness to donate 4,000 surgical masks to the employees of the Bergen County Sheriff's Office is admirable and greatly appreciated. I am confident that your donation of masks definitely contributed to and increased the level of health & safety for our employees during this stressful time.

Thank you again for your generosity and support. Please extend my thanks and appreciation to the other members of your organization. The Bergen County Sheriff's Office wishes you and your organization's families the best of health during this most unfortunate situation.

Stay healthy and be safe!

Sincerely,

Sheriff Anthony Cureton Bergen County Sheriff's Office